
The Pasta House to Close for
Renovations and Re-brand with
New Name & Updated Menu
Earlier today on their Facebook page, ‘The Pasta House’ shared
the following:

“Our crew is ready for the last Sunday at The Pasta House! Be
sure to join us this week before we close for renovations
starting Sunday, September 18th.

“Just to clarify for everyone asking – YES, we will still
honor all Pasta House gift cards! We are the same restaurant
you know & love with the same amazing owners, staff, and menu.
We will just be operating as the new brand, BOCCA. We can’t
wait for everyone to see this amazing vision come to life!”

What say you, readers? Are you excited about the change? What
favorites do you hope they keep on the new menu? Feel free to
chime in!
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